
USDA United States 
Department of 
Agriculture 

.1E
:( 

I L 111 ,\I 

CA '.l',  

ill It 

I7NSERVANCY 

ISIRICT 

1 

nrcs.usda.govUSDA is an equal opportunity provider, employer, and lender.

Natural 
Resources 
Conservation 
Service

Duchesne County Water Conservancy
District (DCWCD) Watershed Plan 
Duchesne County, Utah

Program Information 

Project Information 

Utah State Office 

The United States Department of Agriculture Natural Resources
Conservation Service (NRCS), in cooperation with the Duchesne
County Water Conservancy District (DCWCD) as the project sponsor,
is proposing to partially fund through the Watershed Protection and
Flood Prevention Act (Public Law [PL] 83-566) improvements to
address water use, agricultural operations, and flood damage
reduction in Duchesne County, Utah.

The National Environmental Policy Act (NEPA) and the Council on
Environmental Quality's regulations at 40 CFR Parts 1500-1508
require an evaluation of potential environmental impacts associated
with federal projects and actions with input from the public.

Public Scoping Meeting
The public is invited to attend, discuss, and
submit a comment during the public scoping
meeting:

Wednesday, October 30, 2019
5:00 pm to 7:00 pm
DCWCD Offices: 275 W. 800 S. Roosevelt, UT

The DCWCD has identified these primary goals:
1. Improve agricultural operations

• Yellowstone Feeder Canal
• Gray Mountain Canal Rehabilitation
• DGIC Bluebell Canal Rehabilitation
• UIIP Arcadia Farms Pipeline
• DGIC Class C Canal Enclosure
• Lake Fork Western Canal
• South Boneta Canal
• UBIC Pleasant Valley Canal Pipeline
• MLWUA Coyote Canal Rehabilitation

2. Reduce community flood damage
• Ballard City Flood Control
• Myton City Flood Control
• Altamont City Flood Control

Control of noxious weeds will also be
considered as part of the project.

All comments should be directed to:
Jenna Jorgensen
Jones & DeMille Engineering
1535 S. 100 W. Richfield, UT 84701
Phone: (435) 896-8266
Email: jenna.j@jonesanddemille.com

Comments may be mailed, emailed, or submitted
during the public scoping meeting. Comments must
be received by November 14, 2019.


